
Welcome !

My name is Mrs. Livingston, and I am so excited I will get to be your teacher this
coming school year!  We are going to do so many FUN things, and we will learn a lot.  I hope
you had a fabulous summer.  I can’t wait to hear all about it.

You may bring your supplies to school on the evening of August 5th from 5:30-6:30 p.m.
for “Meet the Teacher”.  We are located in room number 37.  This will give you some time to see
where our room is and to put away your supplies.

The first two days of school will be split depending on your last name.  If your last name
starts with A-K, you will attend school on August 9th.  If your last name starts with L-Z, you
will attend school on August 10th.  Everyone will attend school on August 11th.  School starts at
7:45 a.m.

Parents may sign up for Remind, our class messaging system, by texting home-liv to
81010.

I am looking forward to meeting you!  See you soon!
Sincerely,
Mrs. Livingston
(256)303-2670


